PM NOTES

Park Meadows Association Newsletter
October 2016

2016 PMA Board of Trustees:

Connie Johnson-Chapman, 767-2034, <u>cljohnsonchapman@sbcglobal.net</u>
Buck Lackey, 767-7194, <u>lackey110@gmail.com</u>
Fran LaSalle, 767-2085, <u>franohio@aol.com</u>
Joan Champie, 532-3020, <u>jchampie@yahoo.com</u>

Good Job Residents!

Thanks to residents limiting their number of posted campaign signs. The number permitted by the PMA Policies and Policies is two per individual property.

Watch for children playing or bicycling in the lanes and monitor your speed!

Drivers should observe a speed limit of 10-15 mph on the lanes and should exercise extreme caution when entering driveways or lanes.

Homeowner's Insurance:

Remember your homeowner's insurance needs to reflect the replacement value of your home. Update your insurance and avoid possible problems in the future.

New Residents:

Welcome new residents to PMA #270. Say hello to Amy Scott, Lesa Cyan, and youngsters Ryan and Kellan Scott.

AC Services Co. Maintenance on Wednesday, October 12th

Salt levels checked only Furnace filters changed out Water filters changed out

Late fees:

Effective January 2017. Late fees for Monthly Association Fees unpaid by the 15th will now be \$10.00 for each month overdue.

PMA Keeper of the Keys:

Locked out? For emergency access to your homes call Connie Chapman (primary) @ 767-2034, or Fran LaSalle (back-up) @ 767-2085.